
 

 
Teachers’ Bargaining Unit  

NOTICE 
 

TPP–TBU and OTBU Pension Workshop 
Has been scheduled in the Sault on  

 

Wednesday April 12th, 2017 
 

Beginning at 4:30pm 
Place to be announce depending on numbers 

 
Please R.S.V.P. – Marnie Devoni- St. Germain by March 31 , 2017. 

 705-759-6653 or 1-855-265-9980 or email her at marnie.devoni@d02.osstf.ca  

 
***members can also be set up to teleconference from the 
outlying areas. OSSTF will cover the costs if some members want 
to carpool into the Sault for the Workshop. 

 
 

Dinner will be available for those in attendance. 
 

If you have ten years OR less before you retire, this workshop is for 
you! 
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